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Im reaching out regarding the proposal under Safer Products for Washington related to the
regulation of electronics and electrical equipment.

This policy is just wrong for Washington. It could upend everyday life as we know it:

Make it more challenging for product manufacturers to meet flammability requirements
Potentially decrease performance in electronic products

What Washingtonians need are policies that help keep us safe, not policies that could potentially
increase safety risks to us.

Please consider altering this extreme proposal so it doesnt make compromise product safety and
make everyday life harder.


